
Based on a study of the Municipality’s job, population, and housing growth trends, there is a need to identify additional lands to accommodate future growth. This will be achieved 

through an expansion of the Municipality’s settlement area boundaries in Strathroy and Mount Brydges, informed by a comprehensive technical review and evaluation process.

The Municipality is seeking your input at a virtual Public Information Session where the draft approach to accommodating growth, including the preliminary proposed 

settlement area boundary expansion, will be presented, alongside an update on the Municipality’s Comprehensive Review. No decisions will be made at this meeting and all 

feedback received will inform potential revisions.

Learn about the future of growth in Strathroy-Caradoc
Notice of Virtual Public Information Session

Date: December 13, 2023 

Time: 6:00-8:00 p.m.

Pre-registration is required to ensure you receive the information to join the virtual Public Information Session. If you do not have access to high-speed internet, you are invited to join 

the virtual Public Information Session by phone and the team will provide you with a copy of the presentation in advance.

Visit www.growingtogethersc.ca to learn more and to pre-register to receive the Zoom link for the virtual Public Information Session.

Materials will be posted to the project webpage by November 23, 2023.

There are a number of other ways you can stay engaged, receive updates, and provide your input:

• View a recording of the virtual Public Information Session, which will be posted to the project webpage

• Send an email with your thoughts and questions to officialplan@strathroy-caradoc.ca

• Provide your comments and input in writing to the Project Team by mail to 52 Frank Street, Strathroy ON, N7G 2R4.

Where: Virtual Zoom Meeting 

(Pre-Registration Required)

Scan the QR Code to 

learn more & pre-register!
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